
December’ 2012 

PRAISE GOD WITH US 

 

For the safety and health of all at 

Mizpah Home. 

 

For His Providence and Mercies 

which are new every morning. 

 

For Mariyamal who has joined us. 

 

PLEASE PRAY WITH US 

 

For  the blessings of God on 

Teresa and Praveen as they start 

their new life together. 

 

For the ministry among the HIV+ 

families at Hubli. 

 

For the various financial needs of 

Mizpah. 

MIZPAH HOME 

53A/1, Kandal Road, Post Box 

No.77, Ootacamund 643 001  

The Nilgiris, Tamilnadu, India. 

Tel : +91 423 2447362 

Mobile : + 91 9443359221 

Email : mizpahhome@gmail.com 

 
MIZPAH is a registered Charitable 

Trust, recognized by the Directorate 

of Social Welfare, Department of 

Tamilnadu Government and also  

approved by the Government of  

India, Ministry of Home  Affairs. 

http://www.charitygiving.co.uk/

donate/mizpahome/ 

Our dear Friends, 

Greetings in Jesus, the reason for the Season. 

 

We trust all is well with you and that you continue to experience the love 

and companionship of Christ through the Holy Spirit. 

 

The children at Mizpah get along happily with their lives and their school 

work. Some look forward to the academic challenges at school, while 

others enjoy sports and the companionship of friends. For little Jessica, 

‘home’ is the best place to be―she doesn’t like the word ‘school’ as yet. 

We hope this phase doesn’t last too long! 

 

We are getting closer to the date for Teresa’s marriage. This is the first 

marriage in the Mizpah family and the excitement is mounting. We make 

conscious efforts to see that all things are done diligently and to the glory 

of the Lord. 

 

We have yet another reason for you to rejoice with us. Mariyamal, a  

retired lady, has joined us in the capacity of a house-mother. She has 

prior experience in handling the kind of work we have planned for her 

here at Mizpah. Happily, the children enjoy 

her company too, and cooperate well with 

her. Pray with us for Mariyamal―that she 

keeps in good health and carries out her re-

sponsibilities well. 

 

Last month, Mohan went to Hubli in Karna-

taka to check on a project among AIDS-

affected children from the slums who exist 

below the poverty line. There are around 52 

children within the age group of 2 to 17 

years. These children are in need of school-

ing, medical attention and a safe home to 

live. Currently, a local evangelist is assisting 

them. Mizpah has been requested to extend 

our ministries among them. We earnestly  

desire your prayer with us as we wait on the 

Lord for further encouragement. 

 

We appreciate your interest in the work here and 

pray the blessing of the Lord on your lives. 

With much love, 


